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i"
Re: Hudson River PCBs Oversight Committee

Dear 2"

A meeting of the Hudson River PCBs Oversight Committee (HROC) has
been scheduled for Tuesday, October 22, 1991 at 6:30 p.m. at the
Ramada Inn in Poughkeepsie, New York. A card with directions to
the Ramada Inn is enclosed.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss comments and questions
on the Phase 1 Report and activities that EPA will undertake
following Phase 1. The public comment period for the Phase 1
Report closes on October 25, 1991, after which a responsiveness
summary will be prepared. Please provide any written comments on
the Phase 1 Report to the project manager, Douglas Tomchuk, at
the address below:

Mr. Douglas Tomchuk
Hudson River PCBs Site Project Manager
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region II - Room 747
26 Federal Plaza
New York, New York 10278.

Since George Pavlou has taken a new position within EPA, I will
now be chairing the HROC. I hope that this committee will
continue to be a useful part of the Reassessment process.

If you cannot attend the meeting please send an appropriate
alternate, so that all concerns will be represented at the
meeting.
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If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ann Rychlenski, of
the Office of External Programs, at (212) 264-7214.

Sincerely yours,

William McCabe, Deputy Director
New York/Caribbean Programs

Enclosure
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